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 School Term: 2018 - 2019 

 

 Re: Free and Reduced Eligibility Carry Over 

 
 

 If your son/daughter received free or reduced meals during the month of June 2018, 

he/she will be eligible as a carry over for meals during the first 30 school days.  You 

must file a new application on line at www.schoolcafe.com by October 11, 2018, 

(see new process for filing the free and reduced meal application) in order to qualify 

for this benefit for the 2018-2019 school year. If you have received a benefit letter for 

Direct Certification you DO NOT need to reapply. If you DO NOT receive a letter of 

approval or denial please notify the food service office at 610-944-8111 ext 1600. Please 

retain the determination letter for your records. 

 If you and/or your student receive free meals because they get food stamps or TANF cash 

assistance, you must inform the school when you are no longer receiving food stamps or 

TANF cash assistance.  You must then fill out another application with your income 

information. 

 

 

 
U. S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) prohibits discrimination in all its programs and activities on the 
basis of race, color, national origin, gender, age, or disability.  Persons with disabilities who require 
alternative means for communication of program information (Braille, large print, audiotape, etc.) should 
contact USDA’s TARGET Center at (202) 720-2600 (voice and TDD).  
 
To file a complaint of discrimination, write USDA, Director, Office of Civil rights, Room 326-W, Whitten 
Building, 14th and Independence Avenue, SW, Washington, DC 20250-9410 or call (202)720 5964 (voice 
or TDD).  USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

 
 
 

FASD...committed to excellence. 
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